
    
 

   
 

Year 1 Overview for Autumn Term 2:1 

Your Teaching staff are: Miss Lall, Mrs Abdi, Miss Benbow, Mrs Hussain, Mrs Howard, Mrs Rowley, Mrs Rooney, Miss Altaf, Mrs Ferdus, Miss 
Begum. 
Our Assistant Head Teacher is: Mrs Jackson  

 

Reading: 
 
 
Phonics: 

Your child will be read with twice a week. They will have their Guided Reading book changed at least once a week.  They 
will need to have their book bags in school every day so that a new book can be sent home.  Please try and read this with 
your child and share these books together. 
The children are taught a phonic lesson daily for 30 minutes. They are practicing reading and writing their sounds daily. 
Useful website – Letters and Sounds. 

Writing: This term we will be focusing on the book ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. For the non-fiction part of our curriculum, we will be 
learning how to write instructions and later moving on to a recount based on their own experiences. We will also be looking 
at poetry and linking the poems we look at to our Science topic ‘Senses’. 

Maths: We will be learning: 
 • To count forwards and backwards from a given number.  
• To count, read, write numbers in numerals and words to 100. 
• To find one more and one less than a number.  

• To count in multiples of 2, 5 and 10.  
 

Science: This term the children will be learning about Animals including Humans. The children will be taught to identify and name 
a variety of common animals. They will also learn about their body parts. They will label the main parts on their body and 
face. The children will be looking at the five senses; taste, touch, smell, hear and feel. They will carry out investigations 
for each sense. 

RE: The dispositions we will be looking at this term are: 

• Being fair and just, 

• Being accountable and living with integrity. 



    
 

   
 

Non-Core: Our theme this term is ‘Up, up and away’.  In Geography, the children will use simple fieldwork and observational skills to 
sturdy the geography of their school and its grounds. In History, the children will learn about aviation and how transport 
has changed over time.  

PE: We have PE sessions every Tuesday and Thursday. Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school on these 
days. Children need to bring: pumps/trainers, black joggers or leggings (for the colder weather), a black or white t-shirt 
and a jumper or sweatshirt  
Please can you make sure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s name.   
This term the children will be doing Yoga (indoors) and Ball Skills (outdoors).  

Computing: ‘Sphero’ 
This term we are learning how to build a maze and navigate using a touch pad. Year 1 will also be learning about online 
safety and how the children can be safe using the internet in school and at home. 

 

 


